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From:
Sent: 14 August 2023 15:08
To: Licensing
Subject: The Pheasant PH

 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
I am writing to Wolverhampton Council to show my FULL Support to the pub and to its present Occupiers...  
 
 
I am writing to you Today regarding the Pheasant. I live the pub on Wood End Road and have done 
for over 30 years. I have seen many a change in those years of the pub and can say it's the best it's been in a very 
long time. Wayne has done an amazing job running the pub and has brought a true spirit back to the pub. I work 
shifts Mon-Fridayand I'm never disturbed by any Rowdy behaviour late at night either.  
This pub also serves the Takeaway restaurants on the Wood End Island also Wood End Wines and the shops too 
which will be bad for there Businesses if anything happens to the Pheasant. This pub has been there for many many 
years and it should remain so ..... Long May it stay open n thrive. 
 
Wolverhampton Council I urge you to listen to the locals over this dispute and leave the Pub to be run and thrive  
 
Yours Sincerely  
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